
1

Roberta DiMezza

From: Karen Arts <karenarts857@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 1:43 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H-5125 and H-5669

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Two bills H-5125 and H-5669 have been brought to our attention by an organization which we love…Defenders of 
Animals. We support both bills.  
 
Thank you. 
Franklin and Karen Arts 
 
Sent from my iPad 


